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Relative to PhilHealth Advisory No. 2021-046 regarding 
continuous/renewal of accreditation of health facilities (HFs) 
for CY 2022, please be informed that PhilHealth will extend 
the validity of accreditation to all currently accredited HFs up 
to January 31, 2022 provided that complete applications 
for CY 2022 accreditation are submitted to their respective 
PhilHealth Regional Offices on or before January 31, 2022. 
Gap in the Department of Health License to Operate (LTO)/
Certification of HFs shall be reflected in the above extension.

Application received for continuous/renewal of accreditation 
beyond January 31, 2022 may result to a gap in accreditation.

For any clarification, please coordinate with your respective 
PhilHealth Regional Offices. 
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